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Dear Ministers/Parliamentarians
This is in regard to ‘Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised Transport Reform)
 Amendment Bill 2017 whereby the Queensland Parliament is considering imposing around
 $240 license fee annually on ride sharing Uber drivers.

I am an Uber driver and have been driving full time for the last one and half year. I have no
 other job and totally dependent on what I earned from ride sharing business.

As a result of proposed “Transport Amendment Bill” is passed, as an Uber driver I will have
 to pay additional cost around $240 annually, which will negatively impact my income, as a
 result it will be difficult to sustain a family where cost of living is increasing. Therefore it is
 requested that the proposed license fee may dropped.

Thanking you

Sincerely yours

Sunil Khanna
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